LETTER FOR CITY TO USE WHEN CONTACTING ADJOINING 
PROPERTY OWNERS BY MAIL

LETTER IS TO BE PREPARED ON THE CITY’S LETTERHEAD


(Adjoining Property Owner)
(Address)
(City, State, Zip)

Dear (Insert name of adjoining property owner):

Please be advised that we have contacted the Missouri Highways and Transportation Commission (MHTC) to request the voluntary annexation of highway rights of way adjoining your property.  The request specifically includes the highway rights of way of Route (insert route) from (beginning point of proposed annexation) to (insert ending point of proposed annexation).

(Insert the City’s purpose and intent of the proposed annexation, along with other relevant information.)

The MHTC and the City are interested to learn of any comments you have regarding the proposed annexation.  Should you have any comments you wish to share, please contact (insert name of City’s representative) at (insert phone number). You may also send comments to the address shown above.

Thank you for your interest in this matter.

Sincerely,



(Insert name of City’s representative)
(Insert title)

Please check one:


________________ I am in favor of the annexation by the City of _____________.

________________ I am opposed to the annexation by the City of _____________.



________________________________	_______________________________
Owner(s) Signature
